
Strike warning over nuclear industry pensions
 U.K. 

Unions in the nuclear industry are concerned about how government plans to deal 
with pensions as the restructuring and sale of the British Nuclear Fuels Group gets 
underway. Unions want government guarantees for pension rights and argue that 
employees of the future decommissioning companies should be covered by the 
same scheme. They are also worried that the government will push through 
proposals that will leave new employees on much poorer money purchase schemes.
Read more at > Prospect (EN)

epsucob
14 epsucob@NEWS 17 July 2006

Printer-friendly version

https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/14-epsucobnews-17-july-2006/strike-warning-over-nuclear-industry-pensions
https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/14-epsucobnews-17-july-2006/strike-warning-over-nuclear-industry-pensions
https://www.epsu.org/countries/uk
http://www.prospect.org.uk/news/newsstory.php?news=365&prs=3cc3fa25e2485552e4e92d41d1ad4186
https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/14-epsucobnews-17-july-2006
https://www.epsu.org/entityprint/pdf/node/529

